CHURCH OF CROATIA

NEWSLETTER by MATEJ LAZAR KOVACEVIC Overseer of the Church of God in Croatia

WINTER 2012



Dear Brother Jonathan! Dear Christian Friends!

Greetings from eastern Croatia! First of all, we thank God for you who are a part of the Lord's work in this region. By His grace we are united in ministry to people of Croatia! In this newsletter, I would like to report about great things our Lord Jesus has been doing in our midst. The pictures will tell you a story of some of our activities in our area with special reference to outreach events in Vukovar. Thank you for your prayerful support. Please continue to pray for us so that many of the lost in this part of the world may commit their lives to Christ. God bless you!

OSTRA LUKA



In front of the church facility just after opening ceremony of the Church of God congregation in Ostra Luka, Bosnia and Herzegovina

NUSTAR



In Nustar, near Vukovar. An outreach event for mentally sick adult people.

TORDINCI



With Paul and Geraldine, our friends from England, in Tordinci.

SARAJEVO



Sarajevo, the capital of Bosnia and Herzegovina. In a very important mission of an official recognition of the Church of God denomination in this country.









SUBOTA, 15.12. u 18:00







This outreach ministry on a monthly basis with a purpose to reach the lost for Christ. It takes place in Lav (Lion) Hotel located in downtown Vukovar.







HE BOOK-STAND granted by city autorities. Examples of New Testament and Bible related books are delivered free of charge. It is also opportunity to start conversations and share the Gospel with those who visit our Book-stand.













HE CHURCH OF GOD in Vukovar is very often a host to many Christian visitors from all over Croatia and overseas. The pictures show a worship service with our brothers and sisters from Croatia's capital Zagreb (left) and Texas (right).



Love in Christ,